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14th January 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to announce that we will be launching a range of enrichment clubs as part of our extended schools 
offer. The clubs will run for 7 weeks from 3:15pm – 4:15pm every Wednesday. They will begin on 22nd January 
with the last session taking place on 12th March. There will be a cost of £5 for the 7 weeks.  
 
Please see the list of clubs on offer below:  
 

Club Year Groups Cost of Club 
Arts and Crafts  Reception, 1 and 2  £5 
Bollywood Dancing 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 
Forest School (see information below) 1, 2, 3 
Gardening  3, 4, 5 
Art Club 3, 4, 5, 6 
Origami Club 4, 5, 6 
Cooking  4, 5 and 6  

 
Forest School 
Forest School is a child-centred inspirational learning process, that offers opportunities for holistic growth through 
regular sessions. It creates a safe, non-judgemental nurturing environment for learners to try things out and take 
risks. Forest School helps to improve confidence, resilience, physical wellbeing, empathy and gives learners an 
insight into the natural world. For more information, please see Ms Santos who will be running this club.  
 
If you would like to sign your child up to a club, please follow the instructions below. Sign up will be available from 
tomorrow (15.1.25) and close on Friday 17th January.  
 
Sign-up 
1. Log into your Arbor App 
2. Scroll down to ‘My Activities - Clubs’  
3. Select the club you want to sign up for 
4. Make payment. 
 
If you need support with making the payment, please contact the school office.  
 
Terms and Conditions:  
 

• Places are limited and will be offered on a first come basis. Payments must be made at the time of sign up.  
• Children must be picked up on time at 4:15pm. Late pick-ups will result in the place being withdrawn 

immediately. No refunds will be given.  
• Please talk to your child about their interests before signing them up to a club. Refunds will not be given if 

your child changes their mind.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Nicola Harmer 


